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DET favored by 10 pt DET at CIN O/U: ---

O/U: --- NE at BUF BUF favored by 8.5 pt

O/U: --- LV at IND IND favored by 6.5 pt

O/U: --- TEN at ARI ARI favored by 8.5 pt

O/U: --- SF at LA LA favored by 5.5 pt

O/U: --- DEN at PHI PHI favored by 4.5 pt

MIN favored by 4.5 pt MIN at CLE O/U: ---

DAL favored by 3 pt DAL at NYJ O/U: ---

Pick

#16

#15

#14

#13

#12

#11

#10
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Detroit Lions – Record (3-1) – Power Ranking #3 Cincinnati Bengals – Record (2-2) – Power Rank #25

New England Patriots – Record (2-2) – Power Ranking #23 Buffalo Bills – Record (4-0) – Power Rank #2

Las Vegas Raiders – Record (1-3) – Power Ranking #27 Indianapolis Colts – Record (3-1) – Power Rank #7

Tennessee Titans – Record (0-4) – Power Ranking #32 Arizona Cardinals – Record (2-2) – Power Rank #22

San Francisco 49ers – Record (3-1) – Power Ranking #13 LA – Record (3-1) – Power Rank #4

Denver Broncos – Record (2-2) – Power Ranking #14 Philadelphia Eagles – Record (4-0) – Power Rank #1

Minnesota Vikings – Record (2-2) – Power Ranking #18 Cleveland Browns – Record (1-3) – Power Rank #26

Dallas Cowboys – Record (1-2-1) – Power Ranking #20 New York Jets – Record (0-4) – Power Rank #31

�1 DET 13 at 27 GB �2 CHI 21 at 52 DET �1 CIN 17 at 16 CLE �2 JAX 27 at 31 CIN

�1 LV 20 at 13 NE �2 NE 33 at 27 MIA �1 BAL 40 at 41 BUF �2 BUF 30 at 10 NYJ

�1 LV 20 at 13 NE �2 LAC 20 at 9 LV �1 MIA 8 at 33 IND �2 DEN 28 at 29 IND

�1 TEN 12 at 20 DEN �2 LA 33 at 19 TEN �1 ARI 20 at 13 NO �2 CAR 22 at 27 ARI

�1 SF 17 at 13 SEA �2 SF 26 at 21 NO �1 HOU 9 at 14 LA �2 LA 33 at 19 TEN

�1 TEN 12 at 20 DEN �2 DEN 28 at 29 IND �1 DAL 20 at 24 PHI �2 PHI 20 at 17 KC

�1 MIN 27 at 24 CHI �2 ATL 22 at 6 MIN �1 CIN 17 at 16 CLE �2 CLE 17 at 41 BAL

�1 DAL 20 at 24 PHI �2 NYG 37 at 40 DAL �1 PIT 34 at 32 NYJ �2 BUF 30 at 10 NYJ

The Lions' offense didn't perform as well when facing the Browns, but
their defense stepped up significantly. This versatility is the
hallmark of a strong team that can secure victories through multiple...

Jake Browning does not meet the necessary standard. As I have
mentioned before, the Bengals' prospects without Joe Burrow are
bleak. This situation effectively ends their chances....

Holding a 2-2 record, the New England Patriots are preparing for a
significant divisional matchup against the Buffalo Bills on Sunday
night. This game marks a considerable increase in the level of...

The Buffalo Bills have endured challenging performances in their
recent two games, but it appears that their opponents have been a
significant factor in their struggles. Despite facing a schedule that...

Are the Seahawks facing a dilemma with Geno Smith? He's already
thrown seven interceptions, including three in their defeat against
the Bears, which is unsustainable. On a positive note, Ashton Jeanty...

If Adonai Mitchell hadn't dropped the ball as he approached the end
zone, preventing a touchdown, the Colts might still have an
unblemished record....

What does the future hold for Brian Callahan as head coach? A shutout
loss to the Texans poses significant questions.

Back-to-back narrow defeats have made the Cardinals' strong season
opener feel distant. The offense needs to find more consistency with
Kyler Murray at the helm. Overall, stay informed with the latest...

Brock Purdy seemed off his game during the 49ers' defeat against the
Jaguars. Was his return premature? The team needs him to improve his
performance. 5. Straightforward and news-oriented, without...

In Sunday's win against the Colts, Matthew Stafford demonstrated his
ability to still deliver impressive performances and rack up
substantial yards. It was also promising to see wide receiver Tutu...

Against the Bengals, the defense regained its form following a pair
of subpar performances. While the offense displayed some improvement,
it remains a work in progress....

The Eagles put up a strong performance in Tampa, showcasing the
hallmark of a solid team by securing victories on the road against
formidable opponents. However, it's crucial for them to enhance their...

The Vikings' journey to Europe began on a sour note with a defeat
against the Steelers. Despite the rocky start, they showed resilience
by fighting back to keep the contest competitive. However, it's...

The Browns may be nearing a shift at quarterback, as their current
offensive output with Joe Flacco is proving insufficient.

When does a tie feel as good as a win? When it's the Cowboys rallying
to draw even with the Packers, just as they did on Sunday night.
Fortunately for them, the Cowboys face a less challenging schedule in...

The Jets have shown a lack of discipline, struggling with tackling,
accumulating numerous penalties, and frequently turning the ball
over. It's not an ideal beginning for head coach Aaron Glenn....
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O/U: --- WAS at LAC LAC favored by 2.5 pt

O/U: --- HOU at BAL BAL favored by 3.5 pt

KC favored by 3.5 pt KC at JAX O/U: ---

O/U: --- TB at SEA SEA favored by 3 pt

O/U: --- MIA at CAR CAR favored by 1.5 pt

O/U: --- NYG at NO NO favored by 1.5 pt

Pick

#8

#7

#6

#5

#4

#3

Washington Commanders – Record (2-2) – Power Ranking #17 Los Angeles Chargers – Record (3-1) – Power Rank #6

Houston Texans – Record (1-3) – Power Ranking #21 Baltimore Ravens – Record (1-3) – Power Rank #15

Kansas City Chiefs – Record (2-2) – Power Ranking #8 Jacksonville Jaguars – Record (3-1) – Power Rank #12

Tampa Bay Buccaneers – Record (3-1) – Power Ranking #5 Seattle Seahawks – Record (3-1) – Power Rank #10

Miami Dolphins – Record (1-3) – Power Ranking #28 Carolina Panthers – Record (1-3) – Power Rank #29

New York Giants – Record (1-3) – Power Ranking #24 New Orleans Saints – Record (0-4) – Power Rank #30

�1 NYG 6 at 21 WAS �2 WAS 18 at 27 GB �1 KC 21 at 27 LAC �2 LAC 20 at 9 LV

�1 HOU 9 at 14 LA �2 TB 20 at 19 HOU �1 BAL 40 at 41 BUF �2 CLE 17 at 41 BAL

�1 KC 21 at 27 LAC �2 PHI 20 at 17 KC �1 CAR 10 at 26 JAX �2 JAX 27 at 31 CIN

�1 TB 23 at 20 ATL �2 TB 20 at 19 HOU �1 SF 17 at 13 SEA �2 SEA 31 at 17 PIT

�1 MIA 8 at 33 IND �2 NE 33 at 27 MIA �1 CAR 10 at 26 JAX �2 CAR 22 at 27 ARI

�1 NYG 6 at 21 WAS �2 NYG 37 at 40 DAL �1 ARI 20 at 13 NO �2 SF 26 at 21 NO

The Commanders need Jayden Daniels to return, as the defense faltered
in their defeat against the Falcons. This situation requires
attention and improvement in order to bolster overall team...

Falling short against a rookie quarterback debuting in the NFL isn't
promising for the Chargers. Their offense struggled to establish any
momentum in the passing attack....

The Texans' offense displayed promising signs in their matchup
against the Titans, yet it's their defense that remains the backbone
of the team. Securing this initial win might be the momentum boost...

The Ravens have started the season with a 1-3 record, hampered by an
injury to Lamar Jackson and a struggling defense. This is not the
beginning many anticipated for the team....

Patrick Mahomes' performance with four touchdown passes against the
Ravens brought back memories of the Chiefs' offense from past
seasons. It’s remarkable how much of a difference having speedy...

With a 3-1 record, the Jaguars have emerged as one of the league's
unexpected success stories, largely thanks to a defense that has
racked up 13 takeaways. However, the upcoming Monday night game...

Falling behind early against the Eagles is not an effective strategy
when facing strong opponents. However, the Buccaneers showed their
resilience by mounting a comeback and keeping the game competitive,...

Securing a victory on the road against the Cardinals boosts the
Seahawks to a 3-1 record, thanks to a strong defensive performance
and impressive play from quarterback Sam Darnold. It seems that...

The Dolphins improved significantly as they secured their first win
against the Jets. However, their victory was overshadowed by the loss
of Tyreek Hill, who will miss the remainder of the season due to a...

Following a dominant victory over the Falcons, the Panthers struggled
significantly in their lopsided loss to the Patriots. Bryce Young
needs to improve his performance....

Jaxson Dart stepped up, injecting new energy into the offense.
Unfortunately, he'll have to continue this momentum without wide
receiver Malik Nabers, who is sidelined for the remainder of the...

Following a disappointing performance in Seattle, the Saints at least
demonstrated some resilience in their matchup against the Bills.
However, their roster limitations remain evident....


